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Please forward all financial 

enquiries to the main school 

office or call Ph: 8087-3522 

 

 

Focus Area  

This week we have been focusing on germs in 

preschool. We have been talking about the 

impact germs have on our bodies and how we 

can prevent them. 

We have been concentrating on washing our 

hands and coughing and sneezing into our 

elbow.  

We have been learning a song to help us wash 

our hands. Try singing it at home as you scrub 

your hands! 

“Tops and bottoms, 

Tops and bottoms, 

In between, in-between, 

Rub them all together, 

Rub them all together, 

Nice and clean, 

Nice and clean” 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  

As we have been discussing koalas in the bushfires over the past weeks and we have been researching 

ways to help our koala population. Both groups have discussed ways to help and decided to adopted a koala 

(the one with the pink bandages)! Next Wednesday we ask for both groups to dress as or wear a koala 

outfit. Please help us by bringing a gold coin donation to adopt our pink bandaged koala. 
 

Interest Area 

 

The children made our cubby 

into tents. In our tent we like 

laying down and seeing what 

objects we can see in the sky, 

like to moon and stars.  

 

The children have engaged in 

role play and stories. 

 

I can’t wait to see what comes 

up next week! 
 

Reminder: Kinderloop 

Thank you to all the families who 

have returned their consent forms. 

We will be sending out more regular 

highlights from Week 8. We look 

forward to sharing about our day in 

Preschool and encourage you to 

have discussions with your child 

about their day, friendships and 

about what they have been learning. 
 

 

Important  

dates: 

 

Koala Dress ups 

Wednesday 18th March:  

Both sessions  

Easter Hat Parade 

Wednesday 8th April: Everyone 

welcome, time to follow 



 

 

 


